
James Galus jamesgalus@gmail.com                                                                                              1/7/2020  

 

Unfortunately, we are forced to end the process of regaining the property at 182 Brevator st., and are 

requesting the deposit of $8214.93 to be returned to my name, and sent to 134 Kingston Street, San 

Francisco, CA.  

 

Please confirm. 

 

Regards, 

James Galus 

mailto:jamesgalus@gmail.com

